
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2009 3:24 PM
To: 'Isaac Kincaid'
Cc: Sergio Contreras
Subject: RE: Holly Deppco Leak

Isaac,

As discussed, I would like to see site delineated to see where the contamination ends or to the maximum extent as is 
practicable. Based on the site ranking of 0 points, the RRAL for TPH is 5000 ppm.

This approval does not relieve Holly Corporation of liability should their operations have failed to adequately investigate 
and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. 
In addition, this approval does not relieve Holly Corporation of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, 
state, local laws and/or regulations.

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
1301 W. Grand Ave.
Artesia, NM 88210 
575-748-1283 Ext.108 
mike.bratcher(5) state, nm.us

From: Isaac Kincaid [mailto:ikincaid@sesi-nm.com]
Sent: Monday, August 24, 2009 2:50 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Cc: Sergio Contreras 
Subject: Holly Deppco Leak

Mike,

In our conversation on August 24, 2009, in regards to the Holly Energy Deppco Leak you gave permission to start work on 
location on excavating the west wall. It was also stated that you would like the bottom of the excavation to be delineated 
further utilizing a track hoe to determine the extent of the contamination. If the extent of contamination is not reached just 
as long as the TPH show a decline will be okay. Anything under 5,000 PPM will be okay to place into the excavation.
The remaining contamination will be hauled to an approved NMOCD facility.

If you have any questions please contact.

Isaac Kincaid
Safety and Environmental Solutions
575-390-8841
ikincaid@sesi-nm.com
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